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Wednesday 28th June 2017 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 5th July we will be celebrating our official opening as Bushbury Lane Academy. We will 
be joined by guests from REAch2 and the council to celebrate with us. The ceremony will begin with a 
small drinks reception at 10.30am with the official event starting at 11am. The ceremony will include 
the children from Nursery to Year 6.   
 
During the morning, we will have with a number of performances from the children, a greeting from 
REAch2  (Sir Steve Lancashire, Cathie Paine and Beverley Gates), a cake cutting ceremony and a balloon 
release. We would like to celebrate this fantastic event with parents and would like to invite you along. 
We do however have limited space so can only offer one adult to attend per child.  
 
After the official celebrations, we will be holding a street party for the children and invite you to bring 
your lunch along to celebrate with the children. We are asking all children for that day to bring in 
sandwiches or order a sandwich bag from the kitchen priced at the usual school prices. 
 
Children will need to be in full school uniform on the day. However, for the street party children can 
decorate a hat or bring a fancy hat that they would like to wear to the party. We will be handing out 
prizes for the child in each class who decorates the best hat. We would like to ask all children to 
decorate their hats based on 'Bushbury Lane Academy' to help celebrate everything that is fantastic 
about our school.  
 

Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to celebrating our new school with you, 
 

Mrs Benton 
 

Please return the reply slip in order for your place at the ceremony to be secured. Only parents/carers 
who have confirmed their attendance will be allowed at the ceremony. 

.................................................................................................................................................................... 
Bushbury Lane Opening 

 
Childs Name:.......................................................................................Class:..................................... 
 
I would like to attend the opening of Bushbury Lane Academy 
 
I would not like to attend the opening of Bushbury Lane Academy 
 
I will provide my child with a packed lunch for the street party 
 
I require school to prepare a packed lunch for the street party for my child 
 
Please tick the statements that apply to your child. 
 
Signed:..................................................................................... 

 


